From: Jessica [mailto:jessharris@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 11:46 AM

To: Gordon Haggitt <Gordon.Haggitt@lakecountyca.gov>
Subject: Smythe project

Dear Mr. Haggitt,

My name is Jessica Harris, and | live on East Road in Lower Lake. It has come to our attention that the
county wants to make our little dirt road a public road. | would like to let you know that my husband and
| are adamantly opposed to this. It would serve no purpose as this road dead ends. There are only five
parcels on this road, and three residences. We currently have a gate at the beginning of East Road which
gives us added security for our children and livestock. There is no reason for the public to have access to
this, and would only cause problems.

Sincerely,

Jessica and Marty Harris

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



